
Date:         March 4, 1999 

To:             CEC Customer 

From:        Technical Support Department 
Subject:     Pre-torque compensation mode 

  
We have discovered a problem with the PRE-TORQUE COMPENSATION 
feature on all SWIFT FUTURA controllers utilizing the DSD-412 SCR drive. 
  
Please note: CEC has already resolved the problem and will be 
implementing the fix shortly.  Until further notice the feature must be 
disabled. 
  

Procedure to Disable Pre-Torque Compensation Feature 

  
Log on to each individual controller and Re-Set CAR Control 
Status Word 8, Bit 9 and 11, by typing: 

BITR8,9 <enter> 

BITR8,11 <enter> 

WRT <enter> 

  
Thank you for cooperation. 
If you require assistance with this bulletin please contact the Technical 
Support Department. 


